
   ODCS Executive Session 2/19/2024 Minutes 
 
Board voted to interview all 5 applicants for open seat.  These interviews will take place March 3rd 
and March 4th.  Eric will schedule interview times.   
 
Three teachers will be leaving, Gehring, Trice and Finfrock.   
 
Michelle Ozmun will replace Trice.   


